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Friday 10th May, 2024 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

RE: Year 6 Residential Trip  

Earlier this week information was sent to you all regarding the upcoming residential trip for the 

current Y5 children. This will take place from Monday 11th November to Friday 15th November 

2024. The letter stated that the trip would cost £320 and a reduced price was offered to those 

who are in receipt of pupil premium of £150. 

I am delighted to let you know that I have been in contact with PGL and have obtained a 

significant discount. This means that the 5 day trip will now cost £180 per child and £50 for those in 

receipt of pupil premium.  

I hope that this new pricing will mean that all of the children will be able to attend this trip and 

make memories with their friends! 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions about pricing prior to the 

meetings being held on Thursday 23rd May in the Main Hall either at 9am OR at 3:45pm. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ms. Kelleher     

UKS2 phase leader 
 


